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While the library is quite robust due to the ever increasing list of titles we arrived at a
critical shortage of capacity to contain them. | don’t want to discourage the noble deed
of purchases for the purpose of donating to the Library but the hard reality of the
circumstances is that any newly acquired titles would very likely stay at my residence
until the storage crisis is somewhat alleviated. With the very generous assistance of the
past-librarian, about a dozen titles have been removed from the cabinets. The space that
was recovered will certainly be taken up again by the titles that have been returned at
the close of the past season and by the material that was being stored off site (Past
Librarian’s residence).

It will be the task undertaken by the MSC to make decisions about what other titles will
have to be discarded due to the repertoire (Style) and other reasons to make room for
more appropriate additions.

It is a realistic prospect that another cabinet will be added to the fleet once the
compiling and trimming of our library is completed.



